NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing will be held Thursday, August 24, 2023, at 11:00 am at the Geneva Sharp
Library/Stockton Branch of the Cedar County Library District, 717 East St., Stockton, MO 65785, at
which time citizens may be heard on the property tax rate proposed to set by the Cedar County Library
District, a political subdivision. The tax rate shall be set to produce the revenues which the budget for
the fiscal year, beginning January 1, 2024, shows to be required from the property tax. The following
tax rate is proposed. It is based upon tentative figures provided to the Library District by the Cedar
County Clerk and the Missouri State Auditor. These figures may be revised or amended after the
public hearing as additional information is provided.

Assessed Valuation by Categories

Fiscal Year 2022 Fiscal Year 2023
Categories:
Real Property
Residential $ 94,569,040 $ 98,203,290
Commercial 27,922,050 28,762,110
Agricultural 12,382,370 12,830,650
Locally assessed RR 268,184 307,910
State assessed RR 4,713,483 5,035,235
Subtotal Real $139,855,127 145,139,195
Personal Property $ 66,572,894 $ 69,173,449
Locally assessed RR 171,082 232,499
State assessed RR 724,428 633,987
Subtotal Personal $ 67,468,404 $ 70,039,935
Total Valuation $207,323,531 $215,179,130
Amount of property tax Proposed tax rate
Revenues budgeted for 2024 for 2024 (per $100)
Fund: Library $ 168,346 $ 0.0812

This notice has been posted at the branches of the Cedar County Library District and the
Cedar County Courthouse for at least seven days prior to the hearing in accordance with
RSMo 67.110.

Board of Trustees, Cedar County Library District

Carole Rickman, Treasurer Posted: August 17,2023



